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Willkom, Mae - DNR

From: Willkom, Mae - DNR
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 11:47 AM
To: Badje, Andrew F - DNR; Wetzel, John
Cc: Wetzel, John; Marc Schultz
Subject: RE: Frog Protection

Yes, it is fine to proceed with this.  Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Mae E. Willkom 
Phone: 715-839-3748 
mae.willkom@wi.gov 
 

From: Badje, Andrew F - DNR  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 11:41 AM 
To: Wetzel, John <john769@centurytel.net> 
Cc: Wetzel, John <john769@centurytel.net>; Marc Schultz <schultzma@charter.net>; Willkom, Mae - DNR 
<Mae.Willkom@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Frog Protection 
 
Hi All, 
 
My conversation last fall with Mae Willkom the superfund site manager for WDNR suggested that this wouldn’t be a 
concern for WDNR to put a turtle nesting box on the west side of the fence (river-side) at the Onalaska Superfund site. I 
just spoke to Rolly and based on the understanding that the project wouldn't disturb the superfund cap (with WDNR 
permission), etc... the city of Onalaska is ok with this project proceeding on their property. I am still willing to help guide 
the installation of this, and give advice this spring, with the prior understanding that Brice Prarie would purchase the 
materials and help with installation and follow-up monitoring/keeping vegetation in check.  
 
Including Mae in the discussions again, to double-check that this is officially fine to proceed with. After we hear back 
from Mae (for final approval), we can begin discussing a date(s) to get this underway. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Andrew Badje 
Phone: (715) 921-5886 
Andrew.Badje@wisconsin.gov 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Wetzel <john769@centurytel.net>  
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 11:17 AM 
To: Badje, Andrew F - DNR <Andrew.Badje@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Wetzel, John <john769@centurytel.net>; Marc Schultz <schultzma@charter.net> 
Subject: Frog Protection 
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Marc Schultz contacted Rolly Bogert - Town of Onalaska Town Chairman - regarding putting up turtle protection on the 
Superfund Site on Brice Prairie. He seemed receptive but said he needed permission form the DNR. The Town phone 
number is: 608-790-2800. 
 
Can you please have someone call Mr. Bogert or someone in the Town office and let them know it is okay to put up the 
turtle protection. Let us know after someone has contacted the Town. Thanks 
 
Also, I’ll be back to you soon regarding a new pond site for my frog survey. Have been really busy. 


